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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: rhperera@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 10:35 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 647 Hague Ave
Attachments: IMG_6405 (002).PNG; IMG_6404.PNG

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Ms. Vang, 
 
I just had the hearing regarding snow removal for 647 Hague Avenue 
 
I wish to make the following statements to present my case: 
 

1. The hearing officer stated that the last snowfall was on the 9th of February and it appeared that there was 4”-6” 
of ice. She also said that it appeared that snow was not removed all year.  
 
This is not correct and  I have attached two imaged showing snow was removed on the 10th of February.  
It is most likely that the melting snow accumulated and iced overnight on the sidewalk. I will make sure to 
address this in the future. 
 

2. The notice was placed on the front door Friday the 28th of February and the tenant didn’t see it until Monday the 
2nd of March. If the letter was sent out the same day, the earliest the letter would reach me is the 2nd of March. 
The work was completed on the 2nd of March not giving me sufficient notice to remove the ice. 

 
Regards, 
Rehana 
 
 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <Mai.Vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 4:00 PM 
To: rhperera@comcast.net 
Subject: 647 Hague Ave 
 

The following attachments have been sent to you using Mail Express®:  

647HagueAve_20-016713_3-2-30_After.MOV (32.5 MB) 
647HagueAve_20-016713_3-2-30_Before.MOV (40.2 MB) 

Click the links above or visit the pick-up portal for batch retrieval or to reply with your own attachments.  
These links will expire in 14 days.  

Videos of the clean up 
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